MID-VALLEY GENEALOGICAL SOCIETY 11 December 1993

The meeting was called to order by the president, Daniel Froehlich.

He announced the following new members: Joan Phillips, Geraldine Jirsa (Albany), and Lee Ziegler. We now have a total of 143 members.

Since so many of the incoming officers ere absent, it was decided to postpone installation until the January meeting.

Joy Read requested extra help with cleaning both the room at the church, and the rooms at the manse.

Darrell Kahl, Treasurer, reported on the month from 09 Nov to 11 Dec 1993, concluding with a balance of \$1324.17.

Jean Grube, librarian, reported a letter from Roland Crosiar, in which he sent a book on Polk County; also sent two toys for the auction.

Damaris, representing the book committee, announced that there would be new books on the shelves in January.

Daniel Froehlich asked the members to check the merchandise table.

Rebecca Kiger, on behalf of the Society, thanked Daniel Froehlich for three years of service as our president, and presented him with a bud vase from Israel.

The meeting was concluded with the serving of punch and cookies, followed by the Xmas auction.

Respectfully submitted

Mary A. Yoke

Secretary protem